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Notice to the Candidates attending the LDC Examination 

 
 
 The Examination for the post of LDC is scheduled on 1st April, 2018. The 
admit cards to the candidates are sent by Speed Post and also through e-mail. 
 

1. If you didn't provide the e-mail while filling the application, send an e-mail 
to the following e-mail stating your details. 

2. Also, if any corrections in your admit card regarding  
a) Name 
b) Fathers name 
c) D.O.B. 
d) Photo 
e) Category or  
f) Address 

then, from your registered e-mail in the application send a request to the 
following e-mail regarding necessary correction with proof of Name etc., 

3. Any other queries regarding LDC examination also can be sent to the 
following e-mail. 
 

 
E-mail : rsksduldce@gmail.com  
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